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Mr Thomas Stock
Regional Development Manager
Woolworths Group Limited
1 Woolworths Way
BELLA VISTA NSW 2153

Attention: Ms Jennifer Cooper, Urbis

10/11/2021

Dear Mr Stock

 Woolworths Warehouse and Customer Fulfilment Centre, Marrickville (SSD-10468)
Request for additional information

I refer to the Response to Submissions (RTS) report recently submitted in support of Woolworths
Group Limited’s (the Applicant’s) current State significant development (SSD) application for the
proposed Customer Fulfilment Centre and Warehouse at Marrickville (SSD-10468). 

The RTS report was provided to Inner West Council (Council) and relevant public authorities to
confirm whether it had adequately addressed their previous comments. All responses received in
relation to the RTS report have now been made publicly available on the Department’s Major
Projects website (https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/35116).

I note that Council has raised a number of concerns in relation to the development’s flood model
and the proposed diversion of Sydney Water’s existing stormwater channel. Accordingly, the
Department would like to meet with you and your planning consultant to discuss your intended
approach for resolving these issues.   

The Department requests that you provide a response to all issues raised in Council’s letter by
3 December 2021. If you cannot meet this deadline, please provide and commit to an alternative
timeframe for providing this information. 

To organise an appropriate time to meet with the Department, please contact Patrick Copas on
(02) 9274 6273 or via email at patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Bakopanos
Team Leader
Industry Assessments

Attachment 1: Council’s response to the RTS
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